
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 7 February 2018 9:28 AM 
To: 'Jennifer Zadel' 

Cc: Sian Gilbert 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286: Sydney - Video Link - 8 February 2018 [HWLE-Matter.C0141284.684430] 

 
Dear Ms Zadel, 
 
Re: AM2014/286 – Supported Employment Services Award 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
I have made a video-link available in Sydney for Thursday 8 February 2018 as well as Friday 9 
February 2018. 
 
An amended notice of listing will be published on the website shortly. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Jennifer Zadel [mailto:jzadel@hwle.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 7 February 2018 9:12 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Sian Gilbert 

Subject: AM2014/286: Sydney - Video Link - 8 February 2018 [HWLE-Matter.C0141284.684430] 

 
Dear Associate 
 
AM2014/286 – Supported Employment Services Award 2010 
 
We refer to the Notice of Listing for the above matter dated 22 January 2018. 
 
Please confirm whether there will be a video-link made available in Sydney for proceedings listed on 8 
February 2018. 
 
If no video-link has yet been confirmed, Civic Disability Services requests for a video link in Sydney 
for 8 February 2018. At this stage, we intend to attend on this day in an observational capacity only.  
 
If there are any questions regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:jzadel@hwle.com.au


 
Jennifer Zadel 
Associate 

 

Level 14, Australia Square 264-278 George Street | Sydney NSW 2000  
Phone +61 2 9334 8904 Fax 1300 369 656 (Australia) | Fax +61 2 8507 6582 
(International) 
jzadel@hwle.com.au | www.hwlebsworth.com.au  

 
Full service | Commercially oriented | Unrivalled value 
  
Adelaide | Brisbane | Canberra | Darwin | Hobart | Melbourne | Norwest | Perth | Sydney 

 
If you receive this communication by mistake we prohibit you from using it in any way and do not waive client legal privilege. Please 
notify us, delete the communication (and any attachments) and destroy all copies. We do not represent or warrant that this 
communication is free from computer viruses or other defects. You are responsible for all loss or damage caused directly or indirectly by 
the use of this communication. If you do not receive all of the email or attachments please notify us immediately by reply email. This 
notice should not be deleted or altered. 
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http://www.hwlebsworth.com.au/

